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The Regional Municipality of Waterloo 
Community and Health Services Committee 
Summary of Recommendations to Council 

 
 
That the following recommendations from the Community and Health Services 
Committee be approved: 
 

1. That Regional Municipality of Waterloo endorse and approve the prioritization of 
The Plan to End Chronic Homelessness (PECH) work through the proposed 
Prioritization and Engagement Strategies as outlined in CSD-HOU-24-019, dated 
October 8, 2024; 
 
And that Regional Council refer the operating budget expansion for 2025 to the 
Regional Strategic Plan and Budget Process. 
 

2. That the Regional Municipality of Waterloo continue to fund and coordinate the 
operation of the Erb’s Road Hybrid Emergency Shelter until at least 2030 as a 
part of the community-led Plan to End Chronic Homelessness, or as long as the 
service is required, as outlined in report CSD-HOU-24-016, dated October 8, 
2024. 
 
And that Regional staff be directed to request a six-month extension related to 
waste water disposal at the Erb’s Road Hybrid Emergency Shelter from the Chief 
Building Official (CBO) of the Township of Wilmot to accommodate the 
construction of the necessary infrastructure to connect with the existing Region-
owned property at 1001 Erb’s Road as outlined in report CSD-HOU-24-016, 
dated October 8, 2024. 
 

October 8, 2024 
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